
Notice of Cancellation
Parks & Recreation Commission

Regular Meeting

Tuesday, January 18, 2022

NOTICE IS HEREBY GWEN T AT that the regularly scheduled meeting of
the Parks & Recreation Commission for Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 5:30
p.m., has been cancelled.

The next meeting is set for January 19,2022 at 5:30p.m.

Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please contact Brittany
Saleaumua, Administrative Assistant, at (310) 456-2489 ext. 349 or
B Saleaumua@malibucity.org

Dated: January 13,2022 at2:OOp.m.

Brittany S ea&mua, Administrative Assistant


